Annual Engineering Compliance Specialist Policy

Effective with the 2008 Model Year, NMMA Certified Boat and Yacht manufacturers are required to have at least one current Standards Compliance Specialist on staff.  

A Standards Compliance Specialist must pass the relevant Standards Compliance Specialist exams annually to remain current.  Exams will be distributed to those manufacturers not present at the Engineering Compliance Seminar, following the annual seminar.  
NMMA Certified Boat and Yacht manufacturers are required to send at least one representative to the Annual Engineering Compliance Seminar every other year.  NMMA reserves the right to make attendance mandatory to any manufacturer who is found to have extensive variances upon their annual inspection.  

*Please note that NMMA strongly recommends annual attendance to the compliance seminar to help manufacturers keep up to date on key changes to the applicable ABYC standards.
